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Dear family, 

 

Tomorrow will be the next Strings of the Heart meeting. You are welcome to join 

with your knitting, crocheting, or simply to enjoy good conversation with good 

people. Also, a number of finished blankets will be packed for shipping to the 

families that will be receiving them. It will be in the cafe after lunch. 

 

If you are not aware of the Strings of the Heart ministry, squares are knitted or 

crocheted by various volunteers and the squares are put together to make 

beautiful blankets that are given to those that are sick or to grieving families that 

have recently lost a loved one.  
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